
PLEASE READ THIS
IMPORTANT COMMUNITY 

NOTICE

Are you 65+?      Do you own your home? 
Would you like to increase the value of your home?

Is your total household income less than $52,550 (single person) or $60,050 (two people) per year?

Do you intend to remain in your home as you age?

We may be able to help make this possible!

HFHMM and the Silver Spring Village are seeking two 
homeowners in the 20910 zip code to participate in their 
pilot program partnership: Lifelong Homes. 
Qualified homeowners can receive: 

• Up to $15,000 worth of health and safety related repairs 
and/or accessibility modifications, such as ramps, widen-
ing of doors, etc.

• One year sponsored membership to the Silver Spring 
Village which includes: transportation to appointments 
and shopping, handyman repairs, technology assistance, 
and social/educational programs.

Prepare for the Future: 

Eligible residents may take 
advantage of this program even 
if they are not currently in need 
of these upgrades. 

Not interested or eligible?

Pay it forward and pass this flyer 
on to someone who may be.

For more information, contact Peggy Gervasi, Silver Spring Village President, or Katie 
Temple, Repair Client Coordinator with HFHMM at the numbers listed below. 

You can also visit the table we will be hosting at the county-wide Design for Life 
showcase on May 13th from 10am - 2pm at the Silver Spring Civic Building.

Peggy Gervasi
Board President
Silver Spring Village

240-343-7180
President@SilverSpringVillage.org

Katie Temple
Repair Client Coordinator
Habitat for Humanity Metro MD

(301) 990-0014 x 19
Katie.Temple@HabitatMM.org


